

Kings' Forest Primary School

Headteacher: Ms H Porter



Dear parents/carers,

As part of the compulsory National Curriculum, all children must be given the opportunity to achieve a 25 metre swimming badge by the time they leave primary education. Adder class will be attending swimming lessons at Kingswood Leisure Centre everyday Monday to Friday week commencing 4th December 2023.

Lessons take place at 2:00pm daily, as part of a normal afternoon session. Children will need the following in **named bag**:

- swimming costume / shorts,
- towel
- goggles (advised, not essential)

No money, snacks or toiletries are required.

Due to rising costs the children will be walking up to Kingswood Leisure Centre therefore please ensure your child is dressed appropriately with a jumper and coat to keep them warm on the walk. They may bring a spare set of clothes to get changed in to. Please be aware that if the weather is bad we may seek alternative transportation arrangements.

Please complete the slip below or reply to this email to confirm that you understand your child will be walking to the Leisure Centre and will need their swimming kit everyday week commencing 4th December.

Please return to your child's class teacher by Thursday 23rd November 2023.

Thank you,	
Mr. Lecrass	
×	
I am aware that my childweekly swimming classes starting on 04/12/23 and give swim.	9
Signedparent / carer	Date:

Station Road, Kingswood, Bristol, BS15 4PQ

Tel: 01454 866466

Email: admin@kingsforestschool.co.uk Web: www.kingsforestschool.co.uk



